
NO ZIP CODE LEFT BEHIND
ADDRESSING INEQUALITIES THROUGH COLLABORATIVE PARTNERSHIPS



AN UPDATE 
ON THE 
PROPOSITION 
47 GRANT 
FROM THE 
BOARD OF 
STATE AND 
COMMUNITY 
CORRECTIONS 
(BSCC)

Monterey County Behavioral 
Health was awarded $6 million 
dollars from the BSCC

The goal is to create a 
comprehensive program in 
collaboration with multiple 
partners



GENERAL UPDATES

• The grant has been reviewed and approved by the County Board of Supervisors

• The contract with Sun Street Centers has been approved by the County Board of Supervisors

• The contracts for MILPA, Turning Point, CRLA, and CSUMB will be presented to the Board in January

• The first quarter evaluation and the Evaluation Plan were submitted to the BSCC in November



COLLABORATION AND PARTNERSHIP

• The partners for this new collaborative project are:

• Monterey County Behavioral Health

• Monterey County Public Defender's Office

• Motivating Individual Leadership for Public Advancement (MILPA)

• Turning Point

• California Rural Legal Assistance (CRLA)

• Sun Street Centers



UPDATES ON IMPLEMENTATION

Public Defender’s Office

• Has continued to submit reclassification paperwork.

• They are in the process of hiring an attorney to specialize in the 
reclassification process.

MILPA

• They have continued to work with the Public Defender’s Office to connect 
individuals that are eligible for reclassification with that office

• They have hosted two community events, one in Seaside and one in 
Soledad, to increase awareness of Proposition 47



UPDATES ON IMPLEMENTATION

Turning Point

• Is in the process of hiring one individual who will work full time in South 
County, first in the Behavioral Health Partner offices and later in the 
Community Center at Sun Street in King City

CRLA

• They have identified one attorney and one support staff that will specialize 
in South County and work first in the Partner offices and later in the 
Community Center.



UPDATES ON IMPLEMENTATION

Sun Street Centers

• The Sobering Center in Salinas opened in December 2017

• In October 2017, Sun Street was awarded a CCAH grant that is being used 
to fund the capital to purchase the property in King City that will become 
the residential and outpatient substance use disorder treatment center, 
along with a community center. 

• Sun street took possession of the property in King City on January 2, 2018



SUN STREET CENTER-
SOBERING CENTER 
RIBBON CUTTING

December 18, 2017



Sun Street Center King City Facility Rendering 


